
Office of the City Clerk 
 
Tara Coolidge  Amber Pfeiffer 
City Clerk/ Treasurer  Assistant City Clerk 
 
262-636-9171  clerks@cityofracine.orge 
 

 

February 06, 2020 

509 Social Lounge LLC 

Micah Tharpe 

509 6th Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Micah Tharpe  

3413 Kentucky Street 

Racine, WI 53405 

 

 

Mr. Tharpe, 

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common 

Council of the City of Racine have cancelled the upcoming meeting on Tuesday 

February 11, 2020 at 5:30 PM. A follow up letter will be mailed to you with an update 

with a new date and time for the next Public Safety and Licensing Committee.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to call us at 262-636-9171. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant City Clerk 

 

 


